
 

 

Thursday 10th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Coffee Morning – Wednesday 16th October 2024 

Next Wednesday 16th October, we will be holding a coffee morning from 9.00 – 10.30am with a focus 

on ‘diversity’.  During the event, parents and carers will have an opportunity 

to browse the picture books that will be using, to help our children 

understand about diversity within our community and the wider world.  

These books have been carefully chosen to support the different age groups 

across school to explore topics such as family life, aging, beliefs and 

different ethnic backgrounds.  

 

Please come along for a cuppa and take a look.  Please help us to gauge how many people to cater for, 

by completing this form if you plan to attend: https://forms.office.com/e/88eLGPEmBD  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yates 
Personal Development Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/88eLGPEmBD

